
Good morning, 

Here is our news for Wednesday, Nov. 28th 

ALL ASB representatives – our next meeting will be from 3-4 tomorrow. This includes all first period 

representatives.  Please sign up for the activity bus or have a ride home at 4pm. 

The Hour of Code is coming! Next week, schools around the world will be participating in the Hour of Code, an event at 

each school where students will spend time after school working on computer science and coding. You can join the fun 

too. Gateway will be hosting an hour of code, next Wednesday, December 5th after school in Ms. VanTuyl’s room 

216.  No experience with coding is necessary, we will have fun programming a dance party, games, and animation. 

Please sign up in the library through next Tuesday if you are planning on attending, and indicate if you will need the 4:00 

activity bus.  

GRAB YOUR CAMERAS--THERE IS A => 

PHOTO CONTEST 

WHAT DOES UNIVERSAL RESPECT LOOK LIKE? Take a photo of respectful scenes: self, environment, peers, 

and those that serve.  Write a caption explaining the who, what, when, where, how, why. 

Contest rules: 

Outside of school. 

Permission from those whose picture is taken. 

School appropriate. 

Create a Google doc and submit photo and caption to Ms. Vantuyl: JVantuyl@everettsd.org  

DUE NOVEMBER 30! 

Prizes for 1st, 2nd and 3rd place. 

Winners will be displayed on campus. 

 

One Gateway student says that, “Universal Respect means to be thoughtful and kind to everyone no matter their shape, 

size, color or culture.” 

Rubi adds on to that by saying that we should, “respect everyone and anyone with different beliefs, religion or ways. It is 

important that we show kindness because little by little, kindness can change the world.” 

Another student tells a great story of respect and kindness.  “Once there was a girl being made fun of for the way she 

dressed, and so the next week a small group of kids decided to wear what she was wearing to boost her confidence, and 

after that, other kids starting respecting her.” 

Remember, Gateway, to Guard your character by showing Universal Respect – to yourself and your peers! 
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